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Transport for NSW is continuing work 
to prepare for the upgrade of the 
Great Western Highway at Medlow 
Bath, between Railway Parade and 
south of Bellevue Crescent.  

What work are we doing?  
Works will be continuing in Station Street over 
the next four months including: 

• Installing a sewer main, drainage and water 
main 

• Carrying out piling work for the new pedestrian 
bridge 

• Relocating Jemena gas pipes  

• Temporarily removing the Telstra payphone 
and carrying out Telstra utility work 

• Operating a vacuum truck 

• Saw cutting, excavating and restoring the 
pavement. 

Where and when we’ll be working 
Work in this area will start on Wednesday 20 
September, weather permitting.  
Daytime work hours will be 7am to 5pm, Monday 
to Friday and Saturdays from 8am to 1pm. There 
will be no work on Sundays or public holidays. 
We may work at night for up to three nights per 
week, to reduce traffic impacts and ensure the 
safety of workers. Night work hours will be 
between 6pm and 7am. 

We will liaise directly with affected residents 
ahead of nightwork activities to discuss impacts 
and address any concerns.  
We expect to finish this work in January 2024. 

What will this mean for you? 
To install the sewer main in a section of Station 
Street, we need to close the west-bound Station 
Street slip lane from the Great Western Highway 
and detour vehicles accessing Station Street to 
the signalised intersection. The slip-lane closure 
will start on Wednesday 20 September.  
We expect the detour to be in place for up to four 
months.  Please refer to the map over the page 
for more detail. 
You may also notice: 

• Traffic control, lighting and signage in place 

• Noise from machinery and equipment 

• Closure of one driveway at Blue Mountains 
Mazda, with one remaining open at all times  

• Temporary removal of the payphone, which will 
be reinstalled when work is complete. 

Managing our impacts 
We manage our work to minimise impacts to the 
community and the environment. This includes: 
• Working during the day where possible 

• Maintaining pedestrian and property access  

• Turning off machinery when not in use  

• Installing noise mats around our work 

• Staging work and grouping utility installation 
to reduce repeating work in the area at night. 
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Transport for NSW pays respect to the Darug and Gundungurra people as the  
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 953 777  

24-hour Construction Response 
Line 
1800 953 777, press ‘option 1’ 

gwhmedlow@abergeldie.com 

gwh@transport.nsw.gov.au  

PO Box 334 Parkes, NSW 2870 

Visit the online portal go to  
nswroads.work/gwhmedlow  

Location of work area 

 

Traffic Impacts 
The slip lane off the highway onto Station Street 
will be closed and a detour via the traffic lights 
will be in place. A reduced speed limit of 40 km/hr 
and traffic controllers will be in place as needed.  
All road users are advised to follow the directions 
of signs and traffic control and slow down on 
approach.  

For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App.  
We understand that this work will generate some 
inconvenience and we thank you for your 
patience.  
If there is any way we can support you during 
these works, please contact us. 
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